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Notice to 
Surveyors 

T2/2019 

Decomissioning of Field Record Email Lodgement 

 
In Notice to Surveyors T3/2017 (All new plans to be lodged via the New Land Registry) released 
on 3 May 2017, surveyors were advised to continue lodging field records via 
lodge.fb@landgate.wa.gov.au. 
 
Since then, ongoing enhancements have been made to the New Land Registry (NLR) such that it is 
now the single point of entry to Landgate for all plans and field records. 
 
Landgate will not accept the lodgement of field records via email effective Monday 30 September.  From 
this date, all field records (both pFBs and eFBs), including amendments and replacements, must be 
lodged in the NLR-Plan Surveyor Portal. 
 
This procedural change is part of Landgate’s continuing reform of its plan and registrations 
systems to increase the efficiency of transacting with Landgate. 
 
If you have any queries about this notice, or encounter difficulties in lodging a specific field record, 
please contact 9273 7373, select option 5 and ask for NLR Support, or send an email to 
RRP@landgate.wa.gov.au with details about the issue. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Dione Bilick 
Surveyor General 

 
Murray Dolling 
Principal Consultant (Surveying) 
Inspector of Plans and Surveys 

 
13 September 2019 
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